
New Wire Cover option for use with PBX05 Ford Utility Push Bumper
Federal Signal announces the release of a new model PBX-WC1 which is a set of wire covers intended for use with the model 
PBX05 push bumper for the Ford Police Interceptor Utility.

Orders for the new PBX-WC1 model can be accepted immediately, with initial shipments expected to begin in  
January 2017.
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T I M I N G

Model # Description

2017 List Price / MSRP
 (USA $)

Price Group M35

PBX-WC1
Wire Covers for use with push bumper model PBX05 for the 
Ford Police Interceptor Utility

$20.00

2645 Federal Signal Drive, University Park, IL 60484 • www.fedsig.com
Police/Fire Phone: (800) 264-3578  •  International Police/Fire Phone: (708) 534-3161  •  Amber Market Phone: (800) 824-0254

For more information, visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-682-8022.


